
 

 

 

 

Patrol Officer Opening 

The Southwest Harbor Police Department is seeking applicants 

interested in filling a current Patrol Officer Position. Applicants 

must be 20 years of age with a clean driving and no criminal record, 

and must possess a High School diploma or GED Preference will be 

given to applicants with higher education or Maine Criminal Justice 

Academy training. In addition, applicants must show passing scores 

on both the MCJA Alert test and physical agility test. Qualified 

applicants will also be required to pass an oral board and prior to 

being hired may be subjected to medical, psychological and 

polygraph testing as well as a complete background check.  The 

successful candidate will be expected to complete the BLETP within 

one year of employment.   

Applications may be obtained at the Southwest Harbor Police 

Department, 26 Village Green Way, Southwest Harbor, ME or 

online at: www.swhpolice.com  Additional information may be 

obtained by contacting Acting Chief Michael W. Miller at 207-244-

7911 or by email mmiller@swhpolice.com  Application period will 

be open until filled.  All applications need to be returned to Acting 

Chief Miller.   

 Southwest Harbor offers competitive pay and benefits to include: 

paid holidays, medical coverage as well as accrued sick leave and 

an excellent retirement package. 

The Town of Southwest Harbor is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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